
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Making an Apology 

1. Look at the person. 

2. Use a serious, sincere voice. 

3. Say “I’m sorry for…” or “I want to apologize for…” 

4. Explain how you plan to do better in the future. 

5. Say “Thanks for listening.” 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

A not-so-smart squirrel gave our students an uncommon opportunity yesterday in the midst of one of the most 

important parts of Mass. Seconds before Fr. Morin held up the Eucharist, all power in the church went out and 

the church went dark. Father stayed as cool as a cucumber, acted as if nothing happened, and went on with 

raising the Eucharist to say his words of offering. I nervously looked around to see how students were 

reacting. They must have taken the cue from Father to go on with Mass as if nothing happened besides a little 

initial gasp (that I joined in on). As the Eucharist was held up high, it was hard not to get goosebumps and 

think, “You can’t distract us, Satan!” It took about 30 seconds for the electricity to pop back on, and Mass 

continued on as usual. God bless our students for their reverence and calm, and may that barbequed squirrel 

rest in peace! 
 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

 

PANTS/LEGGINGS  

Reminder that students are required to wear pants or leggings underneath uniform bottoms starting 

Wednesday, November 2. Please also make sure uniform sweatshirts and/or coats are brought 

according to weather. If any family needs financial assistance regarding uniforms or other clothing, please 

feel free to reach out to Mrs. Tran. 

 

PTO FUND-A-WANT 

Help us clear the list! The final day for Fund-A-Want is FRIDAY October 28! 

Please consider supporting our amazing teachers that work so hard to help our 

children grow in their education and faith by purchasing from this Amazon Wish 

List.  If you are unsure of what to buy, you are welcome to purchase a gift card and the PTO will compile 

them into purchases. If you have any questions, please contact Clarissa Hunt at ceceluther@yahoo.com or 

402-480-2225. Thank you for supporting our teachers!  

 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

We invite you to attend our Blessed Sacrament Truck or Treat this Friday, October 28 from 5:30-7:30 

hosted by the Knights of Columbus. Please come mosey around our parking lot and enjoy treats out of 

fellow parishioner trunks. I hear there will be a family of Spidermen/women there and a haunted trailor! If 

you are interested in hosting your own trunk for this event, please sign up here!  
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2FZF1918JKBTS1%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=05%7C01%7CClarissa.Hunt%40nebraska.gov%7C48f884da376e4e74421608dab1f32864%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C638017955176554896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zH9qYPJL8%2FWtL5uZZsHJK3p%2B8FdKJnKHHsbkBPVuE5o%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2FZF1918JKBTS1%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=05%7C01%7CClarissa.Hunt%40nebraska.gov%7C48f884da376e4e74421608dab1f32864%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C638017955176554896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zH9qYPJL8%2FWtL5uZZsHJK3p%2B8FdKJnKHHsbkBPVuE5o%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ceceluther@yahoo.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FAAA628A0FD0-trunk


Archery season will be starting on Wednesday, November 9 with a short meeting for participants and 

their parents at 3:30p.m. to discuss information for the upcoming season. Practices will begin in 

November on Wednesday the 16th and Thursday the 17th from 3:30 to 4:45 p.m. students will learn their 

practice days and times at the meeting. Thank you. –Mr. Stoley 

 

SET ME FREE PROJECT 

Cathedral is hosting a discussion about bringing awareness to the dangers of sex trafficking in Nebraska 

on Thursday, November 3 at 6pm. See flyer attached for more information. 

 

PARENT REPRESENTATIVE 

Please let Mrs. Tran know if you are interested in being a parent representative for our Textbook Loan 

Program. The “job” entails signing papers and transferring books from an LPS supplier (five minutes 

away from the school) to the school. This would qualify for Stewardship hours. Thank you! 

 

BSS GIRLS CHOIR 

Girls Choir is returning to Blessed Sacrament Parish with an updated schedule! All girls in grades 4-8 are 

welcome to participate. Choir will sing for 7PM Holy Day Masses on November 1 (All Saints), 

December 8 (Immaculate Conception), and for 5:30 Christmas Eve Mass. Rehearsals will take place from 

4:00 - 5:00 PM on October 28, November 11, December 2, and December 16. It is okay if not all practices 

can be attended. Contact Julia Delarosa Lang for more details - jdelarosa393@gmail.com, (254) 405-

0928. 

 

PIZZA BOX VOLUNTEERS 

The PTO needs volunteers for the final two Husker Football games! A great way to get 

your stewardship hours and help the PTO! There is a 16-year-old minimum age requirement 

to volunteer. The PTO receives $100 per volunteer and with these funds, the PTO is able to 

fund field trips, positive office referral parties, and so much more. Below are the dates of the football 

games and the number of volunteers needed. Please email Clarissa Hunt at ceceluther@yahoo.com or 

text/call 402-480-2225 if you can volunteer. These volunteer hours will go towards your family’s 15 

hours of stewardship hours. Thank you for helping the PTO.   
 

            November 5th arrive at Memorial Stadium TBA. Need 6 volunteers 

            November 19th arrive at Memorial Stadium TBA. Need 7 volunteers 

 

SCRIP 

Christmas is right around the corner! Use Scrip gift cards for purchasing gifts or groceries for your 

holiday gatherings. Need a teacher gift but not sure what they would like? Scrip gift 

certificates allow them to buy exactly the gift card they want. Order early to ensure the 

cards you want are in stock! Here is a complete list of gift cards: 

https://www.raiseright.com/brands.  

Not sure what Scrip is? Scrip is an easy way to support Blessed Sacrament just by using 

gift cards for your everyday purchases like groceries and gas! Scrip will be available between masses on 

Oct. 16th/30th and Nov. 6th/20th and is always available to purchase at the rectory during the week. 

Email Jennie Korth at jenniekorth@gmail.com or text 402-366-4218 with questions. 
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